CENTRAL PROCUREMENT
BOARD OF NAMIBIA

TEL : +264 (61) 447 700 WEB : www.cpb.org.na
MANDUME PARK, 1 TEINERT STREET, P.O. Box 23650, WINDHOEK, NAMIBIA

TO ALL TENDERERS

Dear Sir/Madam,

In Re: Tender No: M9-11/2014

A judgement in the matter of Pamo Trading Enterprises CC and Another versus Chairperson
of the Tender Board Namibia and 90 Others, Supreme Court Case Number SA 60/2017, was
delivered by the Supreme Court on the 3 July 2019 and forwarded to the Central Procurement
Board of Namibia (CPBN) for consideration.

It is clear from the judgement that the matter was, without any specific directives, referred to
the CPBN to consider it in the manner it deems fit in the circumstances.

CPBN herewith intends to advertise a news bid invitation in line with the Public Procurement
Act, 15 of 2015 and would like to request you to make written representations as to why it
should not take the afore-mentioned action.

The period in which CPBN will receive written representations is from 09 September 2019
until 13 September 2019. Kindly forward your written submission to the following address:

CENTRAL PROCUREMENT BOARD OF NAMIBIA
NO. 1 TEINERT STREET

MANDUME PARK

WINDHOEK

ATTENTION: THE LEGAL ADVISOR

After considering your written representations, a decision will be made and duly communicated
to you.

We thank your for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours Sincerely,  _—._
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